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JOYS AND CONCERNS . . . 
 

 

Betsy Cartwright has been released from Community Hospital in Anderson. 
 

In Appreciation: 

“Thank you Hazelwood for adopting local nursing home residents by  
 donating money or  purchasing Christmas gifts for them. Due to your 

 generosity and love, over 43 residents received gifts for Christmas 
 who otherwise would not have. I can only imagine how excited they 

 were to receive their gifts. It demonstrated an outpouring of God’s 
 love for them, and I’m sure they experienced it. In addition, they each 

 received personalized Christmas cards from Hazelwood, which  
 included several scripture messages and most importantly a prayer of 
 salvation. Your tremendous love continues to be such a wonderful  

 witness to the residents, and to Mike and me. We are overwhelmed by 
 your servant hearts! What a blessing you are! Thank you!” 

 Mike & Nikki Haars 
 

“I want to take a moment to express my deep gratitude to you and your  
  group for adopting 30 families. Without your support this year, we 

  would not be able to help the less fortunate of Delaware County.” 
  Christina Maddy 

  Social Service Coordinator 
  Salvation Army 
 

Congratulations to: 

Mason & Courtney Saab, Houston, Texas, upon the birth of their daughter 

  Kyleigh Ann, January 16. Hazelwood Great-grandmother is Shirley 
  Bookout. 

Looking Ahead . . .  

 

Sunday, February 23 

Indy Ice game, 3:05 p.m., Indianapolis. 
Everyone is invited to attend. 

 

Wednesday, March 5 

Ash Wednesday Service, 
7 p.m., Sanctuary. 

 February 2 - 8, 2014 

SUNDAY • Traditional service, 10 a.m., Sanctuary. 

• Celebrate! service, 10 a.m., Cartwright Hall. 

• Celebrate! Team meeting, 12 p.m., Mancino’s. 

TUESDAY 
 

• Praise Band rehearsal, 7:15 p.m., Cartwright Hall. 

WEDNESDAY • Bell Choir rehearsal, 6 p.m., choir room. 

• Choir rehearsal, 7:15 p.m., choir loft. 

THURSDAY • Book Club, 6 p.m., Library. Discussion on “Looking For  
   Me,” by Beth Hoffman. 

FRIDAY • Family Fun Night, 6 p.m., Cartwright Hall. 

SATURDAY • Walk-A-Mile event, 9 a.m., Muncie Field House. 

     All events held at Sulanke Fellowship House, unless otherwise noted. 
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                     All Youth Fellowship Meal signup: 

     “Thank you to all who have signed up to help with our            

      youth meals on Sundays after worship.  We do have  
 several spots available if you are still interested in  

 providing lunch for your youth.  Parents of youth, as well 
 as other individuals, families, and groups in the church 

 are encouraged to help, and even to participate in our  
 fellowship and Bible study time.  Please see Rev. James if 

 you are interested or if you need help with meal ideas.” 
 

Indianapolis Ice Hockey game: 

Sunday, February 23, 2014, 3:05 p.m. Even though this is an event through 
the youth, this is open to all of Hazelwood Church members, and Preschool 
families, who wish to fellowship with us. The ticket cost is $9. Other costs, 

such as food and souvenirs, are at your own expense. You must sign up and 
pay by February 9, so seats can be secured and tickets purchased in time to 

get the discount. 
 

Taters and Talent: 

“This annual fundraiser combines two of my favorite things, the sharing of 
our talents and fellowshipping over food. Though this is planned for March, 

16th at 5 p.m., we want you to be thinking ahead and planning on attending 
and sharing your talents and gifts with Hazelwood.  All proceeds will go to 

our youth mission trip this summer.” 
 

Looking ahead: 

Iron Man fundraiser: July 12.  We need many volunteers to make this  
 happen. Please see Angie Lopez or Rev. James for more information, 

 or to sign up for volunteering. 
 

VBS:  July 14-18. If you are interested in volunteering, please see  
 Mariangella Glaze or Rev. James Petty. 
 

Rev. James Petty 
 

 

Food Drive 
 

The Preschool will be doing a canned food drive for the Muncie Mission in 
January. Non-perishable items can be placed in the designated box in the 
Rotunda. 
 

We want you!!  
If you can volunteer in the Preschool this semester, we would love to have 

you. Some of the things that you could do to help your Preschool are: help in 
the classroom with art projects, make copies, bulletin boards, clean toys, etc. 

If you are interested, please contact Angie at 702-4864. 
 

What’s coming up! 

January 27 -    Chapel, 4 & 5 year-old class, 9:10 a.m. & 12:40 p.m. 
January 28 -    Chapel, 3 & 4 year-old class, 9:10 a.m. & 12:40 p.m. 

January 31 -    Teacher work day, no school 
February 7 -   Preschool registration for 2014-2015 year (open to current  
    Preschool families and church families) 

February 21 - Preschool registration (open to everyone) 

FAMILY FUN NIGHT - Dinner & A Movie! 
 

What classic movie is family-friendly, perfect for celebrating  
Valentine’s Day, and involves a spaghetti dinner? 
 

Find out if you know the correct answer by joining us Friday night, February 
6, from 6 to 8 p.m., in Cartwright Hall. 
 

Spend time with your family over a meal and movie. Cost is $10 per family, 
which includes spaghetti dinner, garlic bread, beverage, and movie.  
 

Please contact Rev. James, 282-5969 or hccjpetty@gmail.com for more  

information or to make reservations. 


